J.G. BUEHLER & CO.

INVESTMENT REAL ESTATE SERVICES

October 1, 2010
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:

As a developer and President of J.G. Buehler & Company, Inc., | have had
the opportunity to work with several construction firms in Pensacola. | have been
very impressed with the level of professionalism encountered with the Williams-
Brown Construction Company.

They recently completed a tenant improvement project for me on time and
under budget. Their follow-up and ability to resolve problems that invariably arise
in construction projects was most impressive. They are definitely on my “call” list
when we require a professional construction firm for our next project.

I'would certainly recommend their services to others seeking a professional,
“can do" approach to a complex project.

Sincerely,

A,

Joseph G. Buehler
President
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